Hello all,

We are writing with an important announcement about the MediaWires program. Please read through the below document and contact Jo Ellen or Erin with any questions or concerns. 


TMC launched the MediaWires in 2008 in order to take advantage of aggregation as a means of increasing the exposure of our members’ work. The program has had a number of successes. At its highest point, the program attracted an aggregate audience of more than 7.5 million and it has enabled us to enhance our shorter term collaborative efforts, especially around Wisconsin and Campaign Cash. 

However, digital trends have changed. We have seen a decreased investment in the program from our non-TMC member partners over the last six months. Furthermore, non-profit organizations are beginning to generate and aggregate their own content, which is reducing demand for the blogs. TMC needs to follow its own advice and move nimbly with changing technologies. We will cease production of the MediaWire blogs—the Audit, Pulse, Diaspora and Mulch--on May 6, 2010.

To replace the Media Wires in the short term, we are launching a much more robust social media program. We have hired a reporter to gather TMC members’ top stories and push them out daily on the TMC Twitter, Facebook, and Tumblr accounts. We will market this feed to mainstream media outlets as their source for news on the independent press. 

We will also continue to produce blogs that respond to breaking news items, as we did for Wisconsin, and we will continue to publish our biweekly Media Policy blog, the Wavelength, as long as that project lasts.

Over the summer, we will be creating a strategic plan for pushing out member content—creating and assessing impact is going to be one of our key goals for 2011-2012. If you are interested in being on a short term task-force focused on how we can best create impact as a sector, please contact Jo Ellen.

Finally, we’d like to take this opportunity to thank Brian, Catherine, Sarah, and Lindsay for contributing their considerable skills to the Media Wires project over the years. They are all tremendously talented, a pleasure to work with, and are model freelance staff. We wouldn't hesitate to give the most glowing of recommendations to any of them.

Stay tuned to this list for more announcements as we transition to new programming. In the meantime, many thanks to our bloggers, and please contact either of us with any questions or concerns.

Best,

Jo Ellen and Erin


-- 
Jo Ellen Green Kaiser,

Executive Director, The Media Consortium

Erin Polgreen 

Managing Director, The Media Consortium

